Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

To celebrate Harmony Day on Thursday 21°* March, we invite all students to wear the colour orange
or dress in their traditional clothing.

Harmony Day is about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone in a multicultural
Australia. We wear the colour orange as it signifies social communication and meaningful
conversations.

In classes, students will engage in a variety of activities that encourage communication and promote
the diversity of Australia.
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Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147
Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

W A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)




